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COUNCIL MEETING – 21 JUNE 2023 
MEMBER QUESTION TIME 

 

 
 
The following question has been submitted by Councillor Ted Strike for response by 
the Cabinet Member for Regeneration & Housing:- 
  
“Following the embarrassing notice in the gazette regarding the Council owned 
Hampton by Hilton Hotel having received a "Strike Off "notice and threatened to be 
dissolved within two months. 
 
A report in the gazette quoted a council spokesperson which said 
" Delays in filing the hotel accounts and auditing council accounts were down to " 
technical accounting issues outside our control. 
 
Since SBC fully own the hotel, which is a registered Limited Company, why are filing 
accounts outside of the council's control? 
 
Who is in control of ensuring these accounts are filed on time?” 


